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Melissa Dunlop

From: Ali Dunne <alidunne109@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2024 4:54 PM
To: Melissa Dunlop
Subject: Centennial Coal Norther Coal Services Mod 5

Please accept this , regarding my sincere issue with failed community consultation & genuine 
knowledge & notification of this major project proposed by Centennial Coal . 
 
I have been unable to contribute or make a submission due to no prior  knowledge of the project until 
late yesterday through a chance conversation.  
 
Once I was made aware I have endeavoured to find information , access gov portal & download large 
documents . 
 
Which failed . 
 
I attempted to make a submission but did not receive any assistance eg no message was sent to my 
email to sign in after supplying my address  
 
i phoned & contacted the gov assistance number  
i awaited a return reply from person dealing with this project  
 
I am again attempting to make this submission  
objecting & requestion proper information dissemination  
true community involvement &  
tangible action from the Coal community consultative committee  
to engage with the community  
 
Thankyou  
kind regards  
Alison Dunne  


